
Join in the Tuesday Porch Art Party ! 
 

Porch Art started up again on Tues-
day April 24th and lots of smiles, 
paint and fun was had by all. 
 

Porch Art is a Remington tradition 
that takes place every Tuesday eve-
ning from 6:30 - 8pm – it can now 
be found on the big porch of the 
Church of the Guardian Angel on 
the corner of 27th Street and Hun-
tingdon Avenue.  
 

This is an informal creative gather-
ing for Remington youth and 
their families. Come make 
art, do some crafts, play 
games and enjoy music. It’s 
a great opportunity to meet 
your neighbors, learn more 
about Remington and most 
importantly have some fun.  
 

All children are invited but 
must have an adult guard-
ian with them when they 
arrive.  
 
Contact:   
Remingtonporchart@gmail.com for more information.  
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The challenge is accepted; 
Clean up is happening in 
Remington 
 

The Greater Remington Improvement Associa-
tion (GRIA) has entered Remington in the 
Clean Community Competition. Mayor Stepha-
nie Blake and the Department of Public Works 
challenged the city to “Keep Baltimore Clean”. 
Remington residents are going to make this 
happen in our part of the city. 
 

Clean up in general is the goal, but there will 
also be special days to focus on particular ar-
eas and you can pitch in on your block. If you 
would like to suggest an area of Remington that 
is in need of clean up, please let GRIA know to 
add it to the schedule.  
 

Assisting in this can be as simple as sweeping 
the sidewalk/street in front of your house on a 
Saturday morning or participating in an event 
such as cleaning up the vacant lot at the end of 
the block.  
 

Clean alleys and 
streets will mean 
less rats, less 
roaches and a 
nicer, safer place 
to live and play. 
You do not have 
to be a member 
of GRIA to help 
out. Everyone in 
Remington can do  small part, and it will help 
as a whole.  
 

Keep looking for updates on events that you 
can participate in to help keep the neighbor-
hood clean.   
 
For information or a suggestion, contact GRIA by 
email : Info.gria@gmail.com, check out the website: 
www.griaonline.org or attend the next GRIA meeting 
on Monday the May 21st to learn more.  

Getting Police reports for the Remington area 
 

Police and crime statistics have not been in the Newsletter for a 
couple years, but it was asked the other day how to find them for 
the neighborhood. You can check on crime statistics for Remington 
by going online to  www.baltimorepolice.org/your-community/crime-
map . Remington is part of the Northern Police District and infor-
mation will be in that section.  
 

Remember, if you need to report a crime, please remember that 
you can report them anonymously. You must tell them that “you 
wish to remain anonymous”. You may also sign up for a Crime 
Watch ID. An ID number will be mailed to you and when you call in 
a crime, use that number. They will use the Crime Watch number 
and not your name.  
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Project Clean Stream  

Remington Health Fair 2012 

On Saturday, April 21st the 4th 
Annual Health Fair was held. 
Starting at 11am the Fair had 
numerous exhibitors inside Kro-
mer Hall - including free blood 
pressure testing, information for 
help with disability, lead paint 
testing and more. Outside the 
“Smoke Free” bus, a mobile ex-
hibit pulled up.  
 

Also outside was the Flower 
and Bake sale and Porch Art 
fun for kids and adults - paint a 
flower pot (then you must put in 
the flower you bought). The 
neighborhood is bursting with 
color. 
 

On the porch of the church you could find free hot dogs 
and a special treat - wraps donated from The Dizz. Thanks 
to all that came and enjoyed the Health Fair! 
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Join the Greater Remington  
Improvement Association! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 21st at 7 pm. 

We meet on the third Monday of each month  
in Kromer Hall at the Church of the  
Guardian Angel (335 W. 27th St). 

 
 

Please remember to pay your  
Annual Membership Dues of just $10.  

 
Visit www.griaonline.org for more information and to 
view coming events, blogs, and past newsletters.  

Remington Community Newsletter 
 

This newsletter is produced and distributed to the residents and busi-
ness located in the neighborhood of Remington with the collaboration 
of the following partners: Episcopal Housing Corporation, G.R.I.A., 
The Church of the Guardian Angel, and the Greater Homewood Com-
munity Corporation. 
 
Everyone is welcome to contribute information about activities and 
events in the Remington Neighborhood.  Contact Betsy at 410-366-
6200. 

RICKY La RICCI  
 

Roofing and Home Services 
 

410-404-0162 
 

2921 Huntingdon Ave.  Remington, MD 
 

Reliable Services        Free Estimates 
 
 

All types of Roof and Home Repair 

Handling Remington homes for 37 years 
 

 

Licensed and Insured MHIC#98703 

Torch-down rubber 
Hot asphalt 
Gutters 

Downspouts 
Drywall, Painting 
New Decks and siding 

At other Local Churches —- 
 

Saints Philip and James Catholic Church 
2801 N. Charles Street 
 

Weekend Masses:  
Saturday  4::00pm  
Sunday     7:30,  9:00, 11:00 am and  5pm 
 
Saturday June 2nd —  
Quarter Auction  from 5:00pm. $5 per person 
For information and tickets call 410-235-2294.  

 

At Guardian Angel Church 
335 W. 27th Street   In Kromer Hall 

 

— Open to the Community — 
Homework Club, Monday from  
6 to 8 pm. Children in grades 3-12 are welcome. 
 

The Food Pantry, Wednesday morning from 9 am to 
9:45 am to residents of zip code 21211.   
 

Coupon Swap Club, Wednesday at 5pm, just before 
the Community dinner.  
 

Free Community Dinner, Wednesday evenings start-
ing at 6pm. Free dinner with neighbors.  

AA meetings,  Please call 410-235-
5740 for more information. 

Services held at  
Sunday  8am and 10 am 

Marie Michael this is for you - 
 
Mom, we wanted to say we love you, 
And thank you for all you do. 
There’s one more thing left to say, 
And that is Happy Mother’s Day!  
 
 
Love your children, 
Rena and George 
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Open 7 days a week 
10:30 am to 1 am 

 

ACCEPTING Visa, MC and American Express 
$1.00 service charge for credit card use 

Minimum charge order $10.00  No Checks 

“We Deliver More Taste” 
More pizza toppings, plus 

subs, wings,  salads,  
sides and more! 

410-235-1000 
Fax 410-235-1197 

300 West 29th Street  Remington, MD 21211 
 

Serving the Community 

PIZZA PICK UP SPECIAL! 
 

 $7.50  Medium w/ 1 topping 
 

 $8.50  Large w/ 1 topping  
 

 $9.50  X-large Large w/ 1 topping 
 

Pick up at store and get the special price! 

The Felder House 
 

“Where Elegance and 
Creation Begins” 

 
2227 Huntingdon Ave. 

410-746-6345 

A curriculum that 
offers Arts, Dance, 
Drama, Modeling, 
Karate, Computer 
Graphics, Vocal, 

Black History, CPR/
Health and more to 

ages 4 - 18 years old. 
 

Tuition fee: $10 per 
hour, per course.  


